
THE WELL-BEING OF OUR YOUNGEST CHILDREN IS THE 
FOUNDATION OF A PROSPEROUS SOCIETY. 



INVESTING IN CHILDREN’S MENTAL HEALTH TODAY WILL 
SUPPORT A SKILLED AND CAPABLE WORKFORCE TOMORROW. 

This project is supported by the Pennsylvania Department of Human Services,  
Department of Education and Office of Child Development and Early Learning.

Programs and families  
can contact the program  
leadership directly at  
PAIECMH@pakeys.org with 
questions or concerns.


